
 

Sherman Thomas Charter School 

Sherman Thomas Charter High School 

Sherman Thomas STEM Academy 

Public Hearing Notice 

Date of Hearing: Monday, June 24, 2025 

Time: 6:00 PM 

Location: Sherman Thomas Charter School Board Room 

101 W. Adell St. Madera, CA 93638 

Subject: Public Hearing on 2025 Local Indicators Submission for the 

California School Dashboard 

In compliance with the California Education Code and the Brown Act, the Governing Board 

of Sherman Thomas Charter School will hold a Public Hearing on the 2025 Local Indicators 

Submission during its regularly scheduled board meeting on June 24, 2025, at 6:00 PM. 

 

This public hearing provides an opportunity for community input on the school’s 

performance and self-reflection ratings related to the California School Dashboard local 

indicators. These indicators assess progress in areas such as parent engagement, 

implementation of state academic standards, and school climate. 

 

Members of the public are encouraged to attend and provide input. 

 

For more information, please contact the school office at (559) 674-1192 Ext 101 or visit 

our website at www.stcsca.org  

http://www.stcsca.org/

